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~ July 6, 1984

Ms. Jona Souder ,

Chief of Local.Public Document Room

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

7735 01d Georgetown Road ' "ol I -
Bethesda, Maryland 20014 4

Dear Ms. Souder:

Thank you for the opportunity to visit with you about our com-
munity's opposition to moving public documents regarding the Wolf
Creek Nuclear Generating Plant.

Because of our proud association with all parties concerned during
construction, we very much feel a part of the project. We feel

it is only appropriate the documents remain in Emporia. Addition-
ally, since Emporia State University provides educational training
at the project site, it would seem the documents should remain at
their library. '

1 Yook forward to hearing from you on this matter.

~ Sincerely,

‘Efisfz:sja:.,‘_':Esisgt::liiiih-

L. Dale Stinson, President
and Chief Executive Officer
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